
 

 

 
 
24th January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Eckington School – Additional INSET Day Monday 24th February 2025  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that an additional INSET day has been scheduled for Monday, 
24th February 2025. On this day, school will be closed to students as our staff will be 
engaging in a crucial day of professional development.  
 

The Board of Trustees has kindly approved an additional day to ensure that we continue 
with our ongoing efforts to improve the quality of education at Eckington School.  
 

INSET days are an essential part of a school’s improvement journey, and we appreciate 
your understanding and support as we continue improving the quality of education at 
Eckington School.  
 

Students will return to school as usual on Tuesday, 25th February 2025.  
 

Thank you once again for your continued support.  
 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

      

Mr R Cronin       
Headteacher       

 


